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Our convention site for October 14, 15 and 16 will be the Inn on the Lake in Canandaigua.  The 

attachment has a photograph of the front elevation of the building.  It is not a glamorous photo but now 

that you have seen it, you will know you are at the right place when you arrive.  The resort is situated 

right on the waterfront of a beautiful scenic area.  Canandaigua Lake is referred to as the Jewel of the 

Finger Lakes.  If this will be your first visit to Canandaigua, you will soon agree with the many others 

who think so.  If you would like a preview, enter “Inn on the Lake, Canandaigua, NY” on Google.  It will 

take you to several websites offering photographs of scenes around the north end of the lake where the 

Inn is located. 

 

The second photograph is inside the ballroom.  This is where we will have our Tuesday night banquet and 

convention program.  Monday will begin with registration and lunch.  The Council and Chapter officers 

will meet at about 1300..  The Hospitality Room opens at 1600.  We will board the sternwheeler, 

Canandaigua Lady, for a dinner cruise at 1700, returning at about 1900. The Ontario County historian, Dr. 

Preston Pierce, will join us on the cruise as our guide providing a commentary on the history, geologic 

significance and economic impact of the lake.  The Hospitality Room will reopen until about 2300. 

 

Tuesday will begin with breakfast at 0730 and a business meeting will follow.  We will board a bus at 

1115 for a scenic drive along Keuka Lake on the way to Hammondsport for a tour of the Glenn Curtiss 

Aviation Museum, returning in time for more “hospitality” at 1700.  The lunch venue and menu are still 

in the planning stages.  Further details will be forthcoming in the next two bulletins for the dinner cruise 

and the museum tour, both of which promise to be five-star events. 
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